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Shivalik Public School

Sector 78, Mohali

Estd1970

SPS78/2024-25/C-01 Date: May 30, 2024

Dear Students, Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about the
upcoming summer break schedule.

The summer break commenced from 21st May 2024 and classes will resume on
3rd July 2024.

During this period, the school will remain closed for students and no regular
academic activities will take place. We encourage all students to take this time
to relax, rejuvenate, and engage in productive activities. It is also a good

opportunity to spend quality time with family and explore new hobbies and
interests.

We would also like to remind parents to ensure that students continue to follow
a disciplined routine and stay safe during the break.

For any queries, please do not hesitate to drop a message to the class teacher.

We wish you all a happy and restful summer break!
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